
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 

 and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

          
      

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
11th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re-election of Parent/Carer Governor for Atherstone and Bedworth Heath Maintained Nursery School Federation 
 
Are you interested in being a school governor? We have three Parent/Carer Governor Positions available to start as 
soon as possible. All parent carers of Atherstone Nursery School and Bedworth Heath Nursery School are therefore 
invited to consider whether you would like to put yourselves forward to join the Governing Body. You can continue 
to be a governor for the federation once your child has left school.  
 
Becoming a school governor is a significant commitment and you should consider carefully if you have the time for 
the role. There are no particular qualifications or experience of education needed to be a governor, just commitment 
to spending time in school and going on new governor training ventures! In addition to the parent/carer roles, other 
governors include the Head Teacher, Staff representative, County Council representatives and members of the local 
community. 
 
The governing body holds four full meetings a year and governors are elected to one of the two sub committees 
(Resource or Performance and Standards) which hold three additional meetings a year. Meetings are currently held 
on a virtual platform using Microsoft Teams. The last full governor meeting in summer term will be a face to face 
meeting. Governors will be invited into school to complete governor monitoring tasks. The governing body has a 
range of skills and abilities between them, but some aspects such as finance, marketing, HR and working with 
children are highly desirable. 
 
Being a school governor is extremely rewarding and you make a great impact to the starting point of education in 
schools for our federation. The governing body work as a collective body so you will always be supported in your 
role. 
 
If you are interested and would like to nominate yourself, please complete the nomination form on the next page 
and return to either of the school offices. If you would like a print out copy of this letter please email admin 
1000@welearn365.com to request a copy. The deadline to nominate yourself is on Friday 21st October 2022. If 
there are more than three recommendations there will be a ballot and further details will be released. 
 
If you have any questions or thoughts please do come and speak to me. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

NBurton 
 
Nicci Burton 
Executive Head Teacher of Federation 
 
 
 

Nicci Burton: Executive Head of Federation 
BAHons/QTS 
 
 

 



I would like to nominate myself to become a parent/carer governor for Atherstone and 

Bedworth Heath Nursery School Federation. 

 

Name……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s/Children’s  Name…………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Date………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 


